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M SHIRE OF

73 MERREDIN

Planning and Development Act 2005
Shire of Merredin

Notice of Public Advertisement of Planning Proposal

The local government has received an application to use and develop land for the following
purpose and public comments are invited.

Lot No: 12 Street: Abattoir Road Suburb: Merredin

Proposal: Battery Energy Storage System.

Details of the proposal are available to the public at the Shire of Merredin Administration
building Cnr Barrack Street and King Road, Merredin.

Submissions may be made on the proposal in the period ending on the 21st day of July 2025.
Comments on the proposal may be submitted to the local government in writing on or before
that day.

N

Signed: Dated:
Craig Watts 4 July 2025
Chief Executive Officer

For and on behalf of the Shire of Merredin




